
On Tuesday, July 23, 2024, the Board of Commissioners conducted a regularly scheduled business 
meeting. 
 
The regular meeting began with the following recognition: 

• Mr. Blair Israel was recognized for his 5 years of service with the Town of Waxhaw and honored 
with a Service Award. 
 

 
The following presentations were provided: 

• Mr. James Kelly presented the requested additional Waxhaw Parkway Alternatives and invited the 
Board for discussion. 

 
The Board of Commissioners approved the following: 

• BOC Meeting Minutes 
Special Meeting – March 12, 2024 
Special Meeting – March 26, 2024 
Special Meeting – May 1, 2024 
Special Meeting – May 14, 2024 
Special Meeting – May 28, 2024 

• Enhancing Efficiency and Maximizing Resources Policy (EEMR) 

• Approval to Award Contract to Trull Contracting for the Waxhaw 2024 Asphalt 
Repair/Resurfacing. 

• Appointment of Organization Advisory Board (OAB) Members. 
 
 

The Board of Commissioners received as information: 

• First Reading of Ordinance changes to the Town Code of Ordinances for Commercial Vehicles. 

 
During the leadership report, Town Manager Wells provided the following updates and reminders: 

• Staff is working on Cabarrus Mitigation Plan Update. 

• He provided an update on the Town Campus. 

• Reminded the Board that Music in The Park is on July 26, 2024. 

• Union County would be charged with collecting the Town’s taxes August 23, 2024.  

 
 


